
 
 

Hello as a parent with two daughters with severe peanut and tree nut allergies, travelling on 

plane or train or cruise ships can get very stressful for us. There should always be protocols in 

place whether it be staff training on administering epinephrine in cases of emergencies , also 

advising other travellers on board that there are people with a severe allergy on board and if they 

could please refrain from eating the specified allergen. This would make our trip so much more 

safe and enjoyable and less stressful. We always fly with westjet airlines as they are the only 

company that advises their passengers of my daughters allergies AND they also dont give out 

snacks to with any nut products. All other airlines or other modes of transportation should also 

make the effort in accomodating all people with allergens a safe environment. Also they should 

consider providing a variety of snacks that would be safe for all allergic people and have a menu 

with ingredients and may contain allergy statements. Nothing is more inportant than the safety of 

the passengers which makes vacations as happy as they should be for everyone and is also what 

keeps a company as a competitor for travelling. I hope these suggestions are considered as more 

and more people are diagnosed with food allergies everyday and if the accomodations are not 

met then there will less people travelling which would affect business. Thank you 
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